
Chestnut Hill  Nursing & Rehabilitation Center 

 

 

 

 

August 28, 2020 

To Families/ Responsible Parties,                                                                          

The staff at Chestnut Hill Nursing and Rehabilitation Center would like to thank you for your 

continued patience and cooperation during this pandemic.  

In an effort to keep families updated, our COVID-19 hotline (973-777-7800 ext 616) is updated 

regularly. We continue to have four separate units in place to help mitigate the spread of 

COVID-19, they are: Positive COVID Unit, Negative COVID unit, Presumptive Positive Unit 

and New Admission Unit.  

In accordance with State Executive Directive No. 20-017, outdoor visitation with proper 

restrictions will be permitted by appointment only Monday thru Friday.  Each family will be 

allowed to meet with their loved one in a designated outdoor area. Social distancing of 6 feet 

must be maintained between the resident and visitor and a facemask must be worn at all 

times. Failure to comply with the social distancing requirements will result in elimination 

of visitation privileges (please visit the Visitor Visitation link for more information on our 

outdoor visitation policy). 

Please be advised that outdoor visitations cannot be accommodated on the weekends. Weekend 

visits are via the double glass doors only.   Chestnut Hill continues to have video conferencing 

available via the following phone numbers: (973) 567-0978, (973) 650-8224 and  

(973) 567-0974.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Vita G. Martirano 

Vita G. Martirano, LNHA 

Administrator 

 

 


